
PROJECT FACT SHEET 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT SIX 

State Road (SR) 907/Alton Road 
from 43 Street to east of Allison Road 

Project Identification Numbers: 430444-1/2/4-52-01 

 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six is developing the design for a roadway reconstruction  
project along SR 907/Alton Road from 43 Street to east of Allison Road, in Miami-Dade County. This project is 
broken into three segments for construction scheduling.  

PROJECT DETAILS 

• Reconstructing and elevating the road within project
limits

• Widening existing parking lanes between 43 Street
and Pine Tree Drive

• Installing new pavement markings including markings
for bicycle facilities

• Providing drainage improvements by designing and
constructing a new roadway drainage system,
including pump stations and outfalls to the
Intracoastal Waterway

• Upgrading roadway lighting with new Light Emitting
Diode (LED) fixtures 

• Upgrading traffic signals 
• Upgrading sidewalks and pedestrian ramps 
•   Installing bulb outs within the limits  
 
 

 
ESTIMATED PROJECT COST * 

 

• SR 907/Alton Road from south of 43 Street to 
north of west 48 Street (430444-1-52-01): 
$30 million 

• SR 907/Alton Road from north of West 48 Street 
to east of Allison Road (430444-2/4-52-01): 
$65 million 

*Costs are subject to change

PROJECT DATES * 

• SR 907/Alton Road from south of 43 Street to north
of West 48 Street (430444-1-52-01): Construction 
is scheduled to begin in early 2030 

• SR 907/Alton Road from north of West 48 Street to
  

  
east of Allison Road (430444-2/4-52-01): 
Construction is scheduled to begin in early 2030 

*Dates are subject to change

MUNICIPALITIES IN PROJECT AREA 
City of Miami Beach 
Miami-Dade County 

POSSIBLE EFFECTS DURING CONSTRUCTION 
Work will be done in phases to reduce the effects of 

construction on the community.  

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
During construction, there will be one lane of traffic on each 
direction opened at all time. Sidewalks will be closed at times 
for safety reasons. Access to driveways and entrances to 
residences, condominiums and businesses will remain open. 
Deep trenching may be required to install drainage and 
utilities.  

1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 

Please let us know how you prefer to receive information about future projects (mail, email, or  
other).  Your comments are important to us. Please visit our website: www.southflroads.com.  
Thank you for your participation.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact FDOT Project Manager Ivette Funtanellas, P.E. at 305-470-5270 
or Communications Outreach Specialist Rodolfo Roman at 305‐470‐5477 or at Rodolfo.Roman@dot.state.fl.us. 




